The original documents are located in Box 10, folder “Drug Abuse (4)” of the James M.
Cannon Files at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

Copyright Notice
The copyright law of the United States (Title 17, United States Code) governs the making of
photocopies or other reproductions of copyrighted material. Gerald Ford donated to the United
States of America his copyrights in all of his unpublished writings in National Archives collections.
Works prepared by U.S. Government employees as part of their official duties are in the public
domain. The copyrights to materials written by other individuals or organizations are presumed to
remain with them. If you think any of the information displayed in the PDF is subject to a valid
copyright claim, please contact the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.








































































SIGNATURE

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

February 5, 1976

MEMORANDUM FOR THE PRESIDENT

FROM : JIM CANNON

Senator Mansfield was very helpful when Dick Parsons,
"Bill Kendall and I saw him last week on the proposal
to restrict unduly foreign aid in relation to drug
enforcement.

We think the problem can be worked out now, and I

recommend that you send Senator Mansfield this letter.
{(Tab A)

Attachment




DRAF T/Cannon 2/5/76

Dear Mike:

I want to thank you for taking the time to discuss the
international narcotics control program with Jim Cannon,
Dick Parsons, and Bill Kendall, last week. As you know,

I consider the problem of drug abuse one of the most serious
domestic problems we face and I have pledged to do all I

T YURy
possibly can to limit its effect on our citizens. Kﬂ ’

Experience has shown that narcotics trafficking into the Qz\
United States cannot be dealt with in isolation. Rather,

it must be attacked all along the chain of distribution.
This is only possible as a cooperative effort by law enforce-
ment agencies of the many nations along the route, Accordingly,
we have made improving cooperation between U.S. drug enforce-

ment agencies and their counterparts in other nations a central

element of our overall drug strategy.

However, I realize the real problems that overzealousness

in this area could cause in our relations with other nations.

I also recognize the critical need to carefully balance our
desire to motivate and assist other governments in combatting
drug production and smuggling with the equally important need
to avoid excessive involvement in ﬁhe internal need-—te—avoid

- excessive—iavolvement—in—the—intermal- affairs of other nations.
Striking this delicate balance is not easy, but I believe

that our Ambassadors, under whose supervision these programs

are carried out, the Secretary of State and the Attorney



































































































































